
Next term, the P1-3 class will be looking at the 
history of the Tay Bridge.   
 
We are hoping to 
 
• Look at different types of historical 

evidence 
• Learn about a time in Scotland’s past by 

visiting a museum/historical site 
 

If anyone has any information or resources that 
could help us, please let the school know. 


